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Notification of regulatory proposal
An agency must notify the Office of Best Practice Regulation (the OBPR) when a regulatory solution has first been identified as a viable option to address a policy issue under consideration, either as a new policy or as part of a review. The OBPR will provide agencies with advice on potential costs, benefits and risks for significant proposals or where proposals would benefit from early advice.
Please submit your notification to: obpr@qpc.qld.gov.au. 
Details
Complete this table for all proposals, including those not requiring regulatory impact analysis.
	Lead department
	

	Name, and brief description, of the proposal
	



	Primary contact officer and details
	

	Date of notification
	



Summary information on proposal
Complete this table for proposals that are likely to require impact analysis (see page 6 of The Queensland Government Better Regulation Policy). 
	What is the problem or issue you are trying to address? (problem identification)

	Include basic information on the size of the problem and who is affected. What is the evidence of a market failure, regulatory failure, an unacceptable hazard, or poor social/equity outcomes?


	Is government action needed and, if so, why? (case for government action)

	Why do existing arrangements not properly address the problem? What is the objective? – identify what outcomes, goals or targets are sought.  

	If government intervention is necessary, what feasible policy options (regulatory and non-regulatory) could address the problem? (identify policy options)

	Briefly describe the feasible options that are being considered (including no action) to achieve the objective.
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